Dear Parent/Guardian

I would like to invite you to attend a Maths curriculum evening on Thursday 17th January 2013 from 6:00 – 8:00pm. The focus of the evening is to show you how we teach the "non-negotiable" aspect of mathematics. "Nonnegotiables" is an area of mental maths that your children should be able to recall instantly; without the need for written methods to work out the answers. Copies of the "non-neogtiables" applicable to your child's year group, along with the schools calculation policy will be available that on the evening.

I am sure that you will find the evening useful. We are planning on running a number of workshops, these will include; ICT/Numeracy games, practical ways of helping your children at home and ways that we make the teaching of maths fun here at Archibald First School.

If you are interested in attending please could you return the attached slip to the school office by Wednesday 16th January 2013. Please note that children are not invited to attend the evening.

l look forward to seeing you on Thursday 17 th January.	
Yours sincerely,	
Miss Scott	
CHILD'S NAME:	CLASS:
Number of adults attending the numeracy evening on Thursday 17 th January 2013	
Signed:	